
UPDATED – DUE TO THE WEATHER 
FORECAST NATIONAL GRID CHANGED THE 

DATE TO MONDAY – NOV. 25TH  

TOWN HALL CLOSED FOR PLANNED POWER 
OUTAGE ON MONDAY, NOVEMBER 25TH.  

ALL SERVICES AVAILABLE ONLINE, STAFF 
ARE REACHABLE VIA EMAIL AND WILL 

RESPOND BY THE NEXT BUSINESS DAY. 

 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR UNDERSTANDING 
AND PATIENCE. 

 


